
 

 

 

DC Pro Bono Week: Medical-Legal Partnership Site Visit 

When: Wednesday, October 24, 2018 from 9:30 am to 11:00 am 

Where: Children's Health Center – Anacostia, 2101 Martin Luther King Ave, SE  
               5th floor, Washington DC 20020 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The last person that a parent expects to see at the pediatrician’s office is a lawyer.  
However, medical-legal partnerships help families obtain the legal services that they 
need to improve their children’s health.  During DC Pro Bono Week, we’ll visit an 
innovative medical-legal partnership that’s become an integral part of Children’s Law 
Center’s legal work.  Come east of the Anacostia River to meet a Children’s Law Center 
lawyer — who is right in the middle of a neighborhood health center.  You’ll learn about 
the innovative medical-legal partnership model and hear the inspiring stories of clients 
who have obtained better education, housing, and benefits.  Medical personnel will 
describe their experience with having a lawyer join their treatment team.  We’ll also 
tour the clinic and show you how high-quality medical care can be delivered to low-
income DC residents.  Join us in learning how medical and legal issues intersect and how 
you can get involved with Children Law Center’s work. 

 

Pre-registration is required because space is limited. Please register here. 
 

To find out more about DC Pro Bono Week, visit Washington Council of Lawyers. 

http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=qjx56gcab&oeidk=a07efnj4ogc4f6c4e0a
https://wclawyers.org/events/dc-pro-bono-week/

